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Dear Mr. Phipps, 

FROM TH.E R&GIUS PROFESSOR OF MSDICINE, OXFORD• 

13 NorMm G.Ardena 

November 25th (1911) 

I am glad you saw the ,,hites, they are exceedingly nice people, 
and ilhi te himself knows his job thoroughly. 

Glaisher reports to-day that he has just received the Pasteur 
Lives from C:mstabla, and will get them off at once• I have bPd delightful 
letters from several of the French libraries to which I sent copies from 
here• 

With kind regards to Mrs. Phipps, 

Sincerely yours, 

v.P Osler 


